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24 May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

The following link takes you to information from Northumbria Police in relation to County Lines. This leaflet has been 

designed specifically for parents and carers, please have a read through it.  

  
http://bit.ly/VBPCNPCL21 
 

Best wishes,  

 

 

  

 

Mr R Goodman 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 
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